LIBRARIANS THANK CONGRESSMEN



Reading from left to right, front row, Jane Wilson, Hoyt Galvin, Mrs. Elizabeth H. Hughey, Katherine Howell; back row, Senator B. Everett Jordan, Benjamin E. Powell, Mrs. Joe Taylor, Mr. Joe Taylor, Mrs. Mildred Council, Representative Alton Lennon; standing, Mrs. Vernelle G. Palmer, Edith Clark, Mrs. Harlan C. Brown, Congressman Carl T. Durham, Evelyn L. Parks, and Harlan C. Brown.



Chase, Ltd., Photos

Seated from left to right, Mrs. Mary P. Douglas, Congressman Hugh Q. Alexander, Cora Paul Bomar, Elaine von Oesen, Wendell Smiley, Mrs. Louella Posey, Walter J. Pittman and Mrs. Miriam O. Irby.

During the meeting of the American Library Association in Washington in June, a luncheon was given as means of saying "thank you" to members of Congress for their apport of library legislation and appropriations. Sponsored by the Governmental Relations Section, Library Administration Division, and the American Association of State libraries, it was attended by the North Carolinians shown above. Congressmen present were Senator B. Everett Jordan, and Representatives Carl T. Durham, Alton A. Lennon, and Hugh Q. Alexander. Walter J. Pittman, secretary to Congressman L. H. Fountain, represented the Congressman.